
If your baby receives a "positive" or "out-of-range" newborn screening
result, your baby will need to have follow-up testing to confirm if they
have a health condition or not. It's important to complete this follow-up
testing even during this COVID-19 pandemic. Remember, your healthcare
team is doing everything to keep you and your family safe! 

FOLLOW-UP TESTING AND NOVEL
CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)

Specific appointment times. 
Healthcare facilities are controlling the number of
patients in the building by strategically scheduling
appointments to avoid overcrowding. 

Confirm your appointment with your provider and ask
what you can to do to prepare for your visit.  

Social distancing and safety precautions.
Healthcare facilities are following protocols that
promote social distancing and other safety measures
to reduce your risk of being exposed to COVID-19.

FOLLOW ANY GUIDELINES FROM YOUR LOCAL HEALTH DEPARTMENT.

Call ahead.
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